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COMING 11.2.24

THE 60TH ANNUAL BALL OF THE YEAR, hosted by
the Mon Health Medical Center Auxiliary, is
November 2nd, and it will be Wild, Wonderful and
Whimsical so don’t miss out! Individual ticket sales
are now open - click here. We are still reserving our
sponsored tables, so please contact Luella Gunter to
reserve now for premium seating.

Luella.Gunter@VandaliaHealth.org
304-598-1889

Together, this is how we MAKE THE DIFFERENCE!

LAURA MCCALL
SENIOR DIRECTOR OF PHILANTHROPY

Laura, who joined us in December, brings extensive experience to the
Foundation, working closely with the executive director, developing
innovative strategies, and advancing our fundraising goals as Mon Health
continues to expand its footprint.

"Fundraising is much more than the monies received. It’s about the people
and building relationships, aligning priorities, telling stories, and
demonstrating impact. It’s an exciting time at Mon Health and I’m thrilled to
be part of the team.”

FOUNDATION TEAM GROWS STRONGER 

MADISON HUTSON
EVENT PLANNING COORDINATOR

Madison, joining us in July, has a deep-seated passion for all things event
planning with previous experience in the athletic space. She believes that
every event holds significance and that even the smallest details make a
huge impact. In this role, Madison orchestrates Mon Health’s most
celebrated moments into perfectly planned events. She looks forward to
seeing you at our upcoming events as you join in making a difference.

"Life should be one long celebration with nothing more important than the
special little milestones in between."

If you are interested in learning about leaving a legacy gift to Mon Health through your estate, please contact
Laura McCall, Senior Director of Philanthropy, at 304-282-2289 or Laura.McCall@VandaliaHealth.org.

MILAN PUSKAR FOUNDATION
DONATES $300,000

Mon Health Medical Center’s implementation of Neurosurgery & Spine care was made possible in part by a
two-year pledge totaling $300,000 from the Milan Puskar Foundation. Their support was critical, enabling us
to purchase the specialized surgical table, microscope, and other neurological instruments necessary to
provide advanced specialty care. With Dr. Houman Khosrovi (HK) leading the way, we can now offer
comprehensive neurological services for the patients in our community. Dr. HK stated, “Access to advanced
neurosurgery and spine services is paramount, and I am proud to join Mon Health and offer this necessary
service to patients across West Virginia.” 

DONOR SPOTLIGHT

https://www.monhealth.com/boty/boty-home

